
From: Charles Stanko
To: douglas.yates@orano.group
Cc: Norma Garcia Santos; Tekia Govan; Nishka Devaser
Subject: CHT-OP-TU Application Document
Date: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 3:10:00 PM
Attachments: E250602t131651_E-64423 CoC 9288 CHT-OP-TU 2025 Renewal Transmittal Letter.pdf

Good morning,
 
My name is Charles Stanko; I am processing the renewal of the Model No. CHT-OP-TU.
While reviewing the request for renewal for CHT-OP-TU (Docket 71-9288), I noticed that
there is an error in the document referenced. Specifically, the application (attached for
clarity) states that its sole reference is:
 
“Certificate of Compliance No. 9288, Revision 12, for the Model No. ANF-250
Packaging, dated July 13, 2020.”
 
Please fix the typo and resubmit a revised application document at your earliest
convenience.
 
Thank you,
 
Charles Stanko | Thermal Engineer
Containment, Thermal, Chemical, and Fire Protection Branch (CTCFB)
Division of Fuel Management (DFM)
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards (NMSS)
cts@nrc.gov | (856)469-5586 | TWFN T4-B44 | (301)415-4050
Official Use Only
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